When inclement weather results in delays or closures for schools and/or offices,
PGCPS notifies staff via email, social media, the PGCPS homepage, our 200
school websites and alerts to local news media.

We also send weather alerts by mobile phone text message, but you must be
signed up via SchoolMessenger to receive notifications via text. Please take a
moment to ensure you are signed up to receive emergency alerts by text

message.

Get Involved: FY 25 Budget Process




Review the Superintendent’s Proposed Operating Budget and get involved
at an upcoming Board of Education public hearing.

Learn More

Schools Shine in Gifted and Talented Education!
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TALENTED AND
GIFTED PROGRAMS

Capitol Heights, Greenbelt and Longfields elementary schools — along with
more than 50 teachers, administrators and students — were recognized in the
2023 Maryland Excellence in Gifted and Talented Education (EGATE) Schools
awards!



In the News

Superintendent's 90-Day Plan Report
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Following release of his 90-Day Plan Report, hearing from school leaders,
teachers, staff and community partners continues to be a priority for
Superintendent House.




Safety in Focus: School Crossing Guards
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Prince George's County has announced an emergency crossing guard staffing
plan to help fill critical school crossing guard positions.

Announcements

Maryland School Board Appreciation Month



For School Board Appreciation Month, we recognize our dedicated board
leaders, including one student member, for all they do to ensure the success of
our schools!

ICYMI: In Case You Missed It

Middle School Basketball Championships

Check out our scholar athletes in contests for the County girls and boys middle
school championship!
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#PGCPSSnowDay Gallery



See how staff and students seized recent snow days!

Staff Newsletter Update

PGCPS Express will be distributed twice a month as we work toward a rebrand
to better serve you. During this transition, please visit the staff portal often for
updates on professional development opportunities, news and teachers and
staff spotlights. Announcements and good news can continue to be shared

to newsletters@pgcps.org.

STAY CONNECTED

SOCIAL MEDIA Facebook | Twitter | YouTube

PGCPS LINKS Main Website | Human Resources | Payroll | Hotline

COMMENTS AND IDEAS: communications@pgcps.org



